
Letter of intent

Arendal, 25.08.24

To whom it may concern,

Confirmation of partnership and project participation

We, Impact Hub Agder (Org number 918985972), are pleased to confirm our agreement to
collaborate as a
partner with Social Enterprise Estonia (Registry Number 80341465) in the project
titled “One Vision: Integrating Profit and Social Impact in Estonia and Norway”

Our organization is committed to contributing our expertise as a partner in this initiative.
The primary objective of the project is to raise awareness of social and sustainable
business practices, foster cooperation among experts and stakeholders, and enhance
competitiveness in both Estonia and Norway. The project will run from September 2024
to April 2025.

As a project partner, we agree to provide and share all necessary information regarding
our team, expertise, contributions, previous experiences, and any other data required
for the successful execution of the project. Additionally, we will contribute team
members with specialized knowledge in social entrepreneurship, impact
entrepreneurship, project management, and social media to ensure the projects
success.

We confirm our commitment to participating in and supporting the aforementioned
project.

Thank you for the opportunity to collaborate on this important initiative.

Sincerely,

Marion Lerbo Baghdadi
CEO
Impact Hub Agder, Norway.
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